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1.
The Chairman of the WP State Supervision welcomed the numerous partici​pants along with Dr. Ferenc Kiss. Gunne Bähr reported on the session in Zurich and that it had been agreed there to formulate a questionnaire regarding the im​pact of the financial crisis on the individual supervisory systems. Gunne Bähr con​tin​ued that answers from Argentina, Australia, Denmark, France, Germany, Greece, Hungary, Ireland, Israel, Italy, Sweden and Switzerland had been re​ceived the results of which would now be presented during this session.
2.
Thereafter, the individual country reports were presented:
-
Carlos A. Estebenet reported on Argentina.
-
Mark Radford reported on Australia.
-
Ase Kogsboll reported on Denmark.
-
Yannis Samothrakis reported on France.
-
Gunne W. Bähr reported on Germany.
-
Ioannis Rokas and Kyriaki Noussia reported on Greece.
-
Athéné Lesko and Éva Déri reported on Hungary.
-
Eoin Caulfield reported on Ireland.
-
Peggy Sharon reported on Israel.
-
David Marino reported on Italy.
-
Rosa-Marie Lundström reported on Sweden.
-
Christian Felderer reported on Switzerland.
3.
In a subsequent Q&A session the reports were discussed and further questions were posed to the speakers.
Thereafter, it was discussed whether the results of the questionnaires should be pub​lished. There are two alternatives: Either the WP limits itself to publish the re​ports online or an entire book is published. As to that, Gunne Bähr will investi​gate the costs. 

4.
Thereafter, it was discussed that the next session would take place in the spring of 2011 in Amsterdam. Then, the topic "The governance regulations of the second pillar of Solvency II" shall be discussed.
5.
Finally, the Chairman of the WP thanked the speakers and the members of the WP and closed the meeting.

